From: Elliot, Martin

To: Site Allocations Plan
Subject: PDE02034_Representation from Travelling Showmen
Date: 12 November 2015 09:18:29

From: Scott Pullen

Sent: 11 November 2015 20:50

To: Elliot, Martin

Subject: Re: Phoenix Avenue site for Travelling Showmen

Hi Martin

Just a quick email regarding the proposed Showman's site at Phoenix Avenue we already
have a good knowledge of the surrounding area .

After visiting the site we feel it would be a ideal location for our new site to be developed
being just a short journey away from our main business in Roundhay Park where we run
a children's Fun Fair and our Land train.

The site would also make a great base for our family's travelling Fun Fairs which we
operate in and around the leeds area for the majority of the year.

The site would also be ideal as a temporary base for showmen visiting the area
throughout the year thus eliminating illegal parking throughout the city.

As you may be aware | am A Leeds based showmen Born in the city and I've always
wanted make it my permanent home I'm currently living in Doncaster on a site which we
have out grown my daughter got married in July and as had to move to Nottingham My
son is due to get married in the new year and we cannot accommodate him here at this
site as we are already overcrowded we are a very close family and do not wish to be split
up all over the country.

The site would also assist us through the year as at the moment every weekend and school
holiday | have to make the journey to Roundhay Park with my children's Rides in two
vehicles which equates to around 200miles a day being in leeds would save me time and
reduce my carbon foot print.

Regards
S Pullen
Pullen's Fun Fairs

Nominate now for the Child Friendly Leeds awards 2016! Help us celebrate those
people and places making Leeds a child friendly city.
Visit http://www.childfriendlyleeds.wordpress.com/awards





